
Minutes of Mount Maunganui Bridge Club Committee 

Meeting held on 9 November 2021 

 
Present  Gilda Rowland, Diane Rodger, Michele Larnder,  Teri Logie, Brian Cavit, Julie 

Sheridan, Anne Clarke, Mike Nicholson, Isobel McIntyre, Dawn Buxton. 

  

Apologies: Jane Dekker, Sue Gibbons. 

 

Minutes from Last Meeting: Moved:  Mike Nicholson      Seconded: Teri Logie 

Matters Arising: Nil 

 

General Business: 

COVID-19 – Protocols from here on in conjunction with survey results:  This was 

discussed at length and after due consideration the Committee was unanimously in agreement 

to continue as normally as possible - with a revised programme – for as long as possible.  

Details are in attached document which has been emailed to all members.  

 

2022 Lessons:  Diane to phone TBC President Kate Terry to discuss running these jointly at 

TBC but with MMBC administrative assistance and lessons assistance from our members..  

Gilda to send copy of Job Description to Diane and Michele. 

 

Prizegiving/Christmas Party:  Sunday 21 November.  Approx 50 people have bought tickets.  

Arrangements are in hand but are flexible and can be reversed in need.  Mike to contact 

Ruth Sweatman regarding music etc. 

 

2022 Programme Book:  Draft due from printer tomorrow.   

 

Any other business: 

Competition Prizes Query:  Yes there is a formula for allocating prizes according to the 

length of the event.  Mike following up. 

 

Date of Next Meeting:   mid-December – date and venue to be advised in due course. 

 

Meeting closed:  11 a.m. 


